
FROM: JESSICA FOX, SHELBY COUNTY CLERK 
 
RE: PRESS RELEASE  
   
TO:  Shelbyville Eagle publish 8/31 

Beecher City Journal publish 8/28 
Golden Prairie News publish 8/30 
 

 
************************************************************************ 

 
GENERAL PRIMARY ELECTION 

NOMINATING PETITIONS AVAILABLE  
 

Jessica Fox, Shelby County Clerk and Recorder wants to notify the public that nominating 
petitions and other forms for local office candidates will be available for pick-up at the office of 
Shelby County Clerk and Recorder, located second floor of the courthouse, at 301 East Main 
Street in Shelbyville beginning Tuesday, September 5, 2023, which is also the first day petitions 
can be circulated. 
  
Nominating petition packets are for the General Primary Election, which will be held on 
Tuesday, March 19, 2024.  The local candidate offices to be nominated at the General Primary 
Election are Circuit Clerk, Coroner, States Attorney, County Board Members #1-11 2-year term), 
County Board District #4 (Unexpired 2-year term).  County Board of Review seats are pending 
court action. County Board of Review Member-District #1 (Unexpired 4-year term), and County 
Board of Review Member-District 2 (Full term), providing the Court rules these seats should be 
elected. The only office to be elected at the General Primary Election is that of Precinct 
Committeeperson, which is for a 2-year term. 

  
All packets for the above offices can be picked-up during regular office hours, Monday through 
Friday, 8 a.m. to 4 p.m., except for the observation of holidays on Monday, October 9; Friday, 
November 10; Thursday, November 23; and Friday, November 24. 

 
The filing period for these offices is November 27 – December 4, 2023. The County Clerk’s office 
will open at 8:00 a.m. on the first day of filing and on the last day of filing will remain open until 5:00 
p.m.   
 

 
 

Jessica Fox, Election Authority 
County Clerk and Recorder 

 
      


